

11th May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Alton Towers Rewards Trip

As part of our rewards programme, we will be running a trip to Alton Towers on Thursday 30th June 2022. To recognise the efforts of students during this academic year we have subsidised the cost of the trip, paying for the cost of the coach for every student. This means the cost of the trip will cost between £10 and £12, dependent upon eligibility of pupil premium funding from the government. The price includes transport and entry fees and the correct amount owed for your child will show in ParentPay.

If you would like your child to attend the trip please make your payment via ParentPay. There is a box to tick, on the ParentPay page, to give your consent. Consent and payments for the trip will need to be completed by **Friday 27th May** in order to secure their place. Please note that places will be issued on a first come, first served basis.

Coaches will depart from the academy at 9.15am and depart from Alton Towers at 4.30pm. Students will arrive back at the academy at approximately 5.30-6pm.

Students attending the trip are allowed to wear non uniform and are advised to wear comfortable clothes. Students should also bring with them plenty of water, sun cream (if necessary) and a small amount of spending money or a method of cashless payment (please note that a small number of shops/restaurants are operating as cashless only).

On the day students will be allowed to access the park in groups. Staff will be walking around the park and be allocated to a specific meeting point if any issues arise.

For those students who do not wish to attend, a programme of alternative activities will be held at the academy.

Kind regards

Mrs Hastings
Director of Teaching and Learning - Mathematics









